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November 23, 1977

Dr. Charles S. Davidson
Visiting Professor of Medicine
Massachusettes Institute of Technology
Clinical Research Center
50 Ames Street

 Cambridge, Massachusettes 02142

Dear Dr. Davidson:

Many thanks for your very kind and cordial letter

of 5 October with comments on my review about Diet
and Mass Hyperlipidemia. I enclose a copy of the

final version which I have sent for publication to
Dr. Levy. : :

I was particularly disturbed by Phil White's setting
himself up as the representative of all of organized
medicine on the issue of National Diet Goals. George

Mann's publication is, of course, an intellectual
disgrace.

Cordially,
Henry Blackburn, M.D.
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